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UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION 111 
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 210 

LISLE, ILLINOIS 605324352 

Uday Shah, M.D. 
2315 E. 93pd Street 
Chicago, IL 60617 

Dear Dr. Shah: 

This refers to: (1) your application for a new specific medical license and (2) my telephone 
conversation on September 11, 2007, with Ray Carlson, your consultant. 

Mr. Carlson informed me that you have elected to withdraw your request for a specific NRC 
license at this time. Based on your request, your application for a new specific medical license 
is hereby voided. You may contact Brenda Brown in Fees at 301-415-6055 to discuss the 
return of the monies paid to obtain a license. 

If you have any questions or require clarification on any of the information stated above, 
you may contact me at (630) 829-9842. 

Sincerely, +J* Toye L. Sim + ons 

Materials Licensing Branch 
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